

February 23, 1945

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 1210 E. Grand Albuquerque, N. Mexico

Dear Mr. Maguire:

Thanks so much for your fine and accurate DX report on the DX program broadcast from KORE the night of January 22nd.

It was a pleasure for us to produce the program and to dedicate it to the National Radio Club.

Response on the broadcast, both from club members, and from others has been very good, so please consider this letter a varification on your report, and good DXing!

Sincerely Yours,

Stanley hiller

Stanley Miller, Chief Engineer